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     Notice to Physicians  

 

The Need a Family Practice Incentive Program is open to all office-based family physicians. It will be 

available between July 1 and October 31, 2023. Patients must be onboarded, meaning their first 

appointment must occur before December 31, 2023. Physicians will be provided a block of 50 patients from 

the registry, and if they see all patients by December 31, 2023, will be compensated $10,000 for the first 

block of patients and $200 for every additional patient.  

 

 

For information, please contact NSH: 

ZONE CONTACT PHONE EMAIL 

Western Allison Stewart 902-670-7656 Allison.Stewart@nshealth.ca 

Northern Cheryl Watson-Doucette 902-893-5554 x 42671 Cheryl.Watson-Doucette@nshealth.ca 

Eastern Stephanie Goodwin 902-867-4500 Stephanie.Goodwin@nshealth.ca 

Central Courtney MacKay 

Bridgette Belzevick 

902-487-2018 

902-843-6583 

Courtney.MacKay@nshealth.ca 

Bridgette.Belzevick@nshealth.ca 

 

 

An update will be made available as to the timing of these incentive payments. 
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